
 

WHEREAS on October 14, 2020, Council adopted Resolution 0324-2020, being the General Committee 

report including recommendation GC-0217-2020 which states: 1. That the Memorandum dated 

September 9, 2020 from Diana Rusnov, Director, Legislative Services and City Clerk, entitled 

“Establishing an Ad Hoc Ranked Choice Voting Review Subcommittee of Governance Committee” be 

received. 2. That staff prepare a consolidated report to the Governance Committee with respect to 

“Ranked Choice Voting”, “Electronic Voting” and “Conducting a Ward Boundary Review” for the purpose 

of discussing the establishment of an advisory group that includes citizens to review the information.  

(GOV-0006-2020); 

WHEREAS on October 20, 2020, Bill 218 was introduced by the Provincial government, which among 

other things is proposing changes to the Municipal Elections Act to remove the option of ranked choice 

ballots and other changes; 

WHEREAS given the upcoming legislative changes, further discussion amongst Governance Committee 

members would be appropriate; 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the matter be discussed at an upcoming Governance 

Committee and that the previously requested consolidated report be waived. 
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